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February 23, 2021

Brooke Boone
KinderCare Education LLC
1742 Crooks Rd
Troy, MI  48084

RE:  License #: DC390019252
KinderCare Learning Center #1182
3939 W Main Street
Kalamazoo, MI  49006

Dear Ms. Boone:

This letter is a follow-up to the Department’s findings regarding the interim inspection 
conducted at your center on 02/23/2021.  The purpose of this inspection was to determine 
compliance with applicable licensing statutes and administrative rules for Child Care 
Centers.

As a result of the inspection, I did not find any rule or law violations. 

During calendar year 2020: Total
Number of serious injuries that occurred in facility. 0
Number of deaths that occurred in the facility. 0
Number of substantiated cases of abuse and/or neglect of a child that 
occurred at the facility.

0

You can find a copy of this inspection letter and any associated corrective action plans 
on our website under Statewide Search for Licensed Child Care Centers and Homes. A 
description of when inspection letters are completed can be found under Overview of 
Licensing Reports.

https://www.michigan.gov/lara/0,4601,7-154-89334_63294_5529---,00.html
https://childcaresearch.apps.lara.state.mi.us/
https://www.michigan.gov/documents/lara/Overview_of_licensing_reports_661054_7.docx
https://www.michigan.gov/documents/lara/Overview_of_licensing_reports_661054_7.docx
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Please contact me with any questions. In the event that I am not available and you need 
to speak to someone immediately, please contact the local office at 616-356-0183.
Per MCL 722.113g, this report and any related corrective action plans must be filed 
in your Licensing Notebook.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Blake, Licensing Consultant
Bureau of Community and Health Systems
427 East Alcott
Kalamazoo, MI  49001
(269) 615-5347

 


